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         Salisbury Conservation Commission 

Meeting Summary 
February 22, 2023 

  
 

 
Dave Kelly, Chairman Present Bill MacDuffie, Member Present 
Laura Deming, Vice Chairman 
Cheryl Bentley, Secretary 

Present Kathleen Doyle, Member Present 
Present Sarah John, Member 

 
Present 
 

Visitors:  Michael Rossetti.  
 
Chairman Dave Kelly called the meeting to order at 7:06 p.m.  
 
Previous Meeting Minutes - Members reviewed the October 26, 2022 meeting minutes.  Member 
Bill MacDuffie motioned to accept the meeting minutes.  Member Sarah John seconded that 
motion.  All voted in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business - Discussion ensued regarding a possible wetland violation on Bay Road.  As the 
Conservation Commission can file a complaint as a town entity, the board agreed that we would file a 
formal complaint.  An official complaint form was completed and signed by Chairman Dave Kelly.  
 
Chairman Dave Kelly said he would contact Town Administrator, April Rollins or Selectman, Brett 
Walker to see if new members, Michael Rossetti and Paula Munier Lee have been added to the 
Salisbury Conservation Commission. 
    
New Business - VRAP training will be coming up and some volunteers may want to attend to refresh 
their memory as it has been many years since some have attended a training session.  Details will be 
forthcoming.  Member Kathleen Doyle volunteered to pick up the VRAP kit as soon as it is available. 
 
Mail - Two copies of the New Hampshire’s Municipal Conservation Commissions Handbook have 
been received.  
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 22, 2023. 
 
Adjournment - Member Kathleen Doyle motioned to adjourn, Member Bill MacDuffie seconded 
that motion, all voted in favor.  Meeting adjourned at 7:38 p.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted by: 
Cheryl Bentley 
 
 
 
_________________________________________ 
Dave Kelly, Chairman 

 


